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Causeway Pedestrian and Cyclist Bridges Project  
Path detour change at Point Fraser 

As construction continues for the Causeway Pedestrian and Cyclist Bridges Project, a new path detour will occur at 
Point Fraser. A section of the shared path, adjacent to the river, will be closed until late 2024, to facilitate safe marine 
works including access into the river for construction.  

The existing path detour, implemented along the northern side of Riverside Drive in January 2024, will remain in 
place with temporary traffic management and controls. Path users will continue to be given priority to cross the 
closed section of Riverside Drive, which is currently open to construction traffic only.  

Path users accessing these areas are advised to take extra care and follow signage. We thank you for your patience 
and apologise in advance for any inconvenience. 
 

 
Figure 1 Path detours at Point Fraser – Effective mid-February 2024 until late 2024 

    Further information 
If you have any questions, please contact 138 138 or email enquiries@mainroads.wa.gov.au  
More information about this project is available on the project webpage and you can also subscribe for updates: 
www.mainroads.wa.gov.au/causeway-path 
While visiting the website, you can let us know how effective our communications are by taking our feedback 
survey, available under the ‘Community’ tab.   
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